
 

9 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

Due to very high demand, all the places for the Millwall v Rotherham match in the 
evening on Wednesday 20 September have now been taken. We know that this has left 
a lot of people disappointed so we are looking to see if we can source more tickets. 
 

Please could you let us know using THIS FORM if you would like a ticket. The form will 
be open throughout the weekend. 
 

We will let those that express an interest know on Monday if there has been enough 
demand to fill another coach, and we are able to source more tickets. In the event that 
we have even more people than we can accommodate, places will be allocated on a first 
come, first served basis and the remaining applicants will be placed on a waiting list. 
 

We are also looking for volunteers to support this event. Please could you indicate on the 
form if you have a current DBS certificate and would be willing to accompany the group. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Mr M Lockhart 
Assistant Headteacher KS4 

Teacher of PE 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUNzFRVFJNUjlTTFMzS0RPUjZISkpTMldTNy4u

